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Dear MPCA staff, I am a resident in SE MN and this is a very important issue for us. Manure
management from our large feedlots is one of the many tools we can use to help keep our waters
clean. We love our farmers in Minnesota but they are an independent group. Through education and
more "boots in the field" working with the farmers and the public can make a big difference. Thank
you for reading this. Kathy Herron Frontenac, MN


